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SUPPLY OF FISH IS STABLE AND ADEQUATE 
 
 

 
1 The Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority (AVA) assures the public that 
Singapore’s supply of fish remain stable and adequate. Prices of fish have also 
remained stable. 

 
 
2 More supplies of fish has been brought into Singapore from Thailand 
following the action taken by some Malaysian fish traders yesterday to 
temporarily stop transporting chilled fish to Singapore by land for three days.  

 
 
3 Live fish import from Malaysia are unaffected and continues to be 
imported into Singapore. Fish imports also continue to arrive by sea and air. 

 
 
4 AVA will continue to monitor the situation closely.  
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